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SRCD Signs on to Intersociety Letter to
Senate Majority Leader Mitch McConnell and
Democratic Leader Chuck Schumer on the
recent nomination for director of the Office of
Science and Technology Policy

SRCD joins other U.S. scientific organizations in a letter to the Senate Majority and Minority Leaders to show

approval of the recent nomination for the director of Office of Science and Technology Policy (OSTP). In

order to proceed with the important work the OSTP does, the Intersociety letter urges the Senate Leaders to
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quickly vote on the nomination and begin the confirmation process.

Download a PDF of the Letter

https://www.srcd.org/sites/default/files/file-attachments/intersociety_ostp_nomination_letter_0.pdf

